
 

 

 

 

To: Boris Ivanyuzhenkov, Chairman of the Council of
the Russian Federation of Sports for Persons with
Physical Impairment
                                                                                                                                   25 February 2021

Dear Boris,
 

On behalf of the International Wheelchair and Amputee Sport Federation and myself, I 

would like to send you our best wishes for your anniversary. 

 

I was pleased to learn of your approaching birthday as it also provides me the opportunity 

to add my good wishes to those of your many colleagues.

 

Your life has been full of great achievements and well-earned success for which you must 

feel great satisfaction and I wish you many more years of accomplishments to come. 

 

Please accept our sincerest congratulations on this special occasion. 

 

Respectfully, 
 

 

Rudi Van Den Abbeele 

IWAS President 


